
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we enter the season of Advent, with all the busyness it brings, our Fellowship schools have chosen to use a 
resource from The Church of England to create moments of stillness and quiet within the school day. This seasonal 
reflection can also be used at home by families and individuals: Follow the Star: Calm and Bright | The Church of 
England . It uses the carol 'Silent Night' as its focus and comes highly recommended. 

We would like to welcome a new co-opted Governor, Emily Boughan,  to our Governing Body. Emily is a North 
Rigton parent. Emily attended her first Governing Body meeting on Wednesday and we look forward to working 
closely with her for many years to come. Results of our recent Parent Governor election at All Saints will be 
available soon. 

Please remember to buy your tickets for our Grinch Extravaganza—they are available to buy on Parent Pay and 
cost £10 per child.  

Donations are needed for your class raffle hamper.  There 
will be boxes in the parent shelter for you to leave your 
donation in. We would also like donations of children’s 
gifts for the tombola. 

If you can help in any way before, during or after the 
event, please sign up on the whiteboard, which is in the 
parent shelter. 

Please remember to keep looking at the list of dates—we 
have a very busy few weeks coming up.  

Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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https://www.churchofengland.org/faith-life/what-we-believe/advent-and-christmas/follow-star-calm-and-bright
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Congratulations to  our Sun class certificate winners 

this week. 

Values award: Teddy 

Writer of the week:  George 

Reader of the week: Bea 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Wednesday 4th December: Whole 

School trip to Harrogate Panto 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  

2pm and 5.30pm 

Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza 

3.45pm to 6pm 

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December: Community Lunch 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree – 

1.15pm—Parents Welcome 

School closes at 2pm 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 1st December: BCP Holy Communion 8.30am to 

9.30am 

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm 

at All Saints Church. 

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults & children) 

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church 

Family Zoom Services and would like to be email 

enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 


